
 

 

  

 
DAILY BULLETIN – Wednesday 30th April 2025 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 

 
 
 

S1-6       BOROUGHMUIR BEANS – Open Thursday Lunchtimes in the Lower Atrium – Get yourself                   
a bubble tea or barista style coffee – cards and cash accepted, Spot Prizes on offer 

 
Mr Beard 

 
  
S1-6 Homework Club: All pupils Homework Club Homework Club is held in the library every 
Wednesday after school from 3.40 - 4.30pm. If you are looking for help with your homework or just 
looking for a space to study, then come join us. Homework Club is open to everyone who wants to 
come.  
 

  Ms Aleksandrowicz and Ms King 
 
 

 
S1-6 Quiet Wednesday: Every Wednesday lunchtime the library will be a quiet space for pupils to 

sit, eat their lunch and relax. All pupils are welcome, but numbers will be limited in the space 
to help make it a quiet space. 

Ms Aleksandrowick 
 
 
S1-6   Edinburgh Mountain Bike Championships:  The school is entering pupils into the 

Edinburgh Schools Mountain Bike Championships on Wednesday 11th June.  If you are an 
experienced mountain biker and would like to enter, please collect an information sheet from 
the plastic folder on the pinboard outside the PE base.   

 
Mr Segall 

 
 
S1-3 Breakfast Numeracy Support Group (Thursday 7.45 – 8.30 am): Come along to our 

Breakfast Numeracy Support Group every Thursday morning in room 2.14. It’s a great 
opportunity to get help with your Maths homework and improve your numeracy skills. Get up 
early and don’t miss out on support and a tasty croissant! 

Ms King and Mrs Monaco 
 
 
 

S1-3    Sports Day: The Physical Education department are delighted to inform you that our 
Interhouse Sports Day will take place at Meggetland Sports Complex on Friday 23rd May from 
8:32am to 12:50pm. Attendance at this event is mandatory for all S1 to S3 pupils and there 
will be no classes in school that day. Pupils will be representing their house across a variety 
of activities with the aim of winning the Sports Day house trophy. The PE department will 
discuss how the teams will be selected during your Core PE classes.  
All pupils should arrive at Meggetland to be registered at 8:32am and will be released from 
Meggetland at 12:50pm. Please note that there will be no transport provided by Boroughmuir 
High School and pupils should plan their journey in advance to ensure they arrive on time.  
Pupils are required to bring the following equipment: 

o Full Physical Education/Sports clothing (We encourage house colours).  

    Duty Head – J Presly 



 

 

Hartington: Blue.     Leamington: Yellow       Viewforth: Green.     Westhall: Red    Montpelier: 
Purple   Bruntsfield: Orange 

o Warm clothing – pupils will be outside all morning! Check the weather in advance! 
o Food and drink. All pupils will be given a break during the morning to refuel and hydrate. 

Pupils cannot leave Meggetland so please ensure you are prepared. 
o Fingers crossed for sunshine – Bring some sun cream! 

Pupils who cannot take part for medical reasons should speak to the PE department, who will 
give them an alternative role on the day.  
We ask that pupils do not bring valuables on the day. No changing rooms will be available at 
Meggetland and the school cannot take any responsibility for any items of clothing or 
valuables that go missing. 
We look forward to an excellent Sports Day. 

 
  
 S3       French Trip: There will be a lunchtime meeting on Thursday the 1st of May for all participants 

of the S3 French exchange trip. Please come to room 1.02 at the start of lunch  
      

Miss Gray  
 

 
 
  


